

## CITY OF PITTSBURGH

## Office of Management and Budget

William Peduto, Mayor

Sam Ashbaugh, Chief Financial Officer Jennifer Presutti, Director

To:

The Honorable President and Members of Council

From: Jennifer Presutti

Office of Management and Budget

Date: April 17, 2018

Re:

FarmSpread Software Donation

## Dear President and Members of Council:

As per the City Code Chapter 210: "Acceptance of Gifts to the City" states, the Office of Management and Budget would like to inform City Council that the City of Pittsburgh's Office of Special Events will receive a donation of one year subscription to Farmspread, a standard online farmers' market management service, from the Farmers' Market Coalition. This will allow for digital management of the City of Pittsburgh's 2018 Farmers' Market Season. The one-year subscription is valued at three thousand, two hundred seventy-six dollars and seventy-five cents (\$3,276.75).